
TCS/GEN/78/2023-24 Date: 11-02-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: FORGIVENESS مغفرة 

SUBJECT: Distance Learning on 12th Feb 2024 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

              Keeping in mind the safety of students and staff during the severe weather conditions, The Central  

School Dubai will be providing Distance Learning on Monday, 12th February 2024. 

Further details will be shared with you by the respective Class Teacher. 

 

 Stay Safe All! 

 

 

  Regards, 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 


